
 

 

 

 

 

Conference Announcement German-Dutch Colloquium 

The Hannover University of Music, Drama and Media is happy to announce the German-Dutch 

Colloquium on Research in Arts Education to be held January 20 and 21, 2022. This year’s theme will 

be “multiculturalism in music and drama education”, which is an important topic in music education 

as well as in drama education but may have different implications in both countries due to differing 

social structures and research traditions. We have received an array of interesting and varied abstracts 

and are looking forward to a stimulating colloquium. 

Due to the current situation, we have decided that the colloquium will be taking place virtually. If you 

are interested in attending, please register by sending an email to Prof Andreas Lehmann-Wermser 

(Andreas.lehmann-wermser@hmtm-hannover.de) and Dr Eva Schurig (eva.schurig@hmtm-

hannover.de). We are pleased to announce that we have received funding from the BMBF and the Rat 

für kulturelle Bildung e.V. This enables us to organise this conference without charging any registration 

fees. The registration deadline will be the 16th of January 2022. 

Once you have registered you will receive information on access and the programme. 
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